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Good morning, 

My name is Sherry Mills Moore, and I am the Vice President of North Dakota Badlands 

Horses (“NDBH”).  NDBH is a 501(c)(3) formed in North Dakota in 2009 to continue the 

decades of work by Marylu Weber, and others, who were tracking, advocating for and 

assisting the wild horses of Theodore Roosevelt National Park (“TRNP”). 

NDBH supports SCR 4006.  This bill puts the strength of the North Dakota people behind 

the protection of the wild horses at the federal level.  We disagree only with the wordage 

of line 12 that there are “significant” concerns regarding the management of the herd by 

Theodore Roosevelt National Park. We would prefer the word “significant” be struck.  This 

subjective wordage winds up running contrary to the efforts to collaborate.  Thank you for 

your past support of the TRNP horses. We request your “do pass” vote on this bill.   

 


